
From: Patti Nordby <nordby.pat@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, February 22, 2022 9:55 AM 
To: DES SBCC <sbcc@des.wa.gov> 
Subject: WA State Commercial Energy Code 
 

External Email 

Hello, my name is Pat Nordby and I live in Winthrop, WA. I am writing to ask you to 
please approve the proposed updates to the Washington State Commercial Energy 
Code that require new commercial buildings be built with clean electric heat pumps and 
heat pump water heaters instead of dangerous and polluting gas appliances. Thank you 
for your consideration and for your work on behalf of our State.  
 

Sincerely, 
Pat Nordby 

133 Twin Lakes Dr. 
Winthrop, WA 98862 
 
The idea of wilderness needs no defense; it only needs more defenders.  
~ Edward Abbey 
 


